
Community Relations Committee Minutes 
February 27, 2025 – 10:00am 
 
Previous Meeting Minutes were approved. 
 
Attendance standards for the Committee were discussed. The Committee has the authority to approve or 
deny a requested excused absence. A Committee Member’s 3rd unexcused absence will be considered 
resignation from the Committee. It is important to attend meetings for continuity of rules and policy 
discussions, and to maintain a manageable quorum. 
 
Committee members were welcomed, and the discussion occurred as follows:  
 
First, the Committee was provided with the LBOR Strategic Plan.  
 
Next, the Committee discussed communication preferences and group texting. The Committee has interest in 
adding texting to LBOR Communications and forwarded a recommendation to the Board of Directors to 
research and adopt a texting platform.  
 
Next, the Committee received an update from the Casino Night Steering Committee. Much of the meeting 
time was spent discussing this event, as well as the need for volunteers and sponsors. The Steering 
Committee is encouraged by the Community Relations Committee to build out a plan for how many 
volunteers are needed, at what times, and for what responsibilities. The Steering Committee will next meet on 
March 11th at Maceli’s. Please let LBOR Staff know if you’re interested in joining the Steering Committee. 
 
Next, the Committee received an update from the Charity Classic Steering Committee. This year’s event will 
again be at LCC on Monday, October 20th. The Steering Committee’s Chairpersons, Jill Stueve and Secily Rees 
will be meeting with LCC Staff in March, along with EVP Hulse.  
 
Next, the Committee was provided with an update on the upcoming Red Cross Blood Drive, scheduled on 
March 19-21. Additional 3-Day drives are scheduled on June 12-14 and October 13-15.  
 
Next, the Committee was provided with an update from the Lawrence REALTORS® Community Foundation 
Chairperson, Greta Carter-Wilson. An open Trustee position is now available for a REALTOR® member to serve 
on the Foundation’s Board of Trustees.  

 
Next, the Committee was asked for any additional insights or input from Committee members. Also, Co-Vice-
Chairpersons are needed for 2025. Co-Vice-Chairpersons will be come Co-Chairpersons in 2026.   
 
Having reached the end of the meeting, the next meeting was announced for 10am on Thursday, March 
27th at the LBOR Office.  
 
Meeting Adjourned.   


